
My name is Christina Eastman I testified on Monday the 13th of March 2023 at the
Oregon State  Capital on Bill SB85-1

I am adding to my testimony!

Please find attached photos that were taken on 3/13/2023 on and around the site of
the proposed J-S Ranch.  This is the kind of flooding that happens all throughout
the winter.

Hundreds of thousands or MORE Canadian geese land, feast and rest in our fields
in Oregon.

Avian flu is a major concern, we have had cases here in Linn and other counties
this past year.The geese have always been here and always will, another reason
why “Big   Chicken” Should not be here in Oregon.

One more reason and I’ll rest my case. These massive Chicken facilities are
notorious for catching fire! Grass seed fields, houses, barns filled with livestock
surround one location, another is butted up to the forests of McCully Mountain and
the Santiam Canyon, our volunteer fire department’s could never out the fires in
time.No local farmer would consider putting them here, taking a risk with so much to
loose!

I thank you for your time and reviewing my testimony.

Sincerely
Christina Eastman








